TELEPHONE No. 22103,

Llopd's Register of Shipping,
Imperial House,

Donegall Square East,

v

The Secretary,
LONDQN.

Belfast, 4t» Februery, 1939.

Reference

Deer 8ir,
Nos,1016 & 1017,

In checking the scantlings and arrangements in the
above vessels, 1t was noted that the beams on the férecastle
deck were on alternate frames, From the approved deck plan
it would appear that the scantlings were approved for besms
on every freme. The Bullders'attemtion was called to this
and verious suggestions made which the Builders could not
see thelir way to adopt.

8

The plan of forecastle deck is now re-submitted

for the consideration of the Committee. In dealing with the

plan 1t should he pointed out that the beams as shown are
now in the shipe The Bullders'! letter is also enclosed.
We are, Deer Sir,
Yours faithfully,

The Surveyors,
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